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World Mental Health Day 
 

We really enjoyed celebrating World Mental Health 

Day on 10th October. While we promote positive 

mental health and wellbeing every day in our 

school, on 10th October each class focussed on 

particular activities for mental health. These 

included yoga, guided breathing, thought bubbles, 

nature walk, mindful colouring, mindful eating, and 

gratitude activities. Check out these pictures of our 

Junior Infants Cuckoo and Cuach classes engaging 

in activities that help their mental health! 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Second-Level Campaign 
 

Follow Dub7/Ashtown Secondary Options on social 

media for information about a new Secondary 

School campaign for the area. 
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PTA AGM & Events 

Many thanks to our 2017-2018 PTA committee for 

organising such an informative AGM on 9/10/18. 

Congratulations to the newly elected PTA committee 

for 2018-2019. We are all looking forward to another 

year of working in partnership for the greater good of 

the pupils and our school. The first PTA fundraiser will 

take place on Thursday November 8th, with our annual 

Table Quiz in the Canal Bar. We hope to see you there! 
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Save the Date: Dress-Up Day 

We will hold our annual Educate Together ‘One Day 

Together’ dress-up fundraising day on Thursday 25th 

October. This coincides with Book Week and our 

Book Fair. All children are invited to dress-up as their 

favourite book character on this day. 

 

 

 

Garda Visitors 

We were delighted to welcome Garda Shane, 

Garda Derrick and Garda Rory from Cabra Garda 

Station to our school to talk to all the classes about 

road safety and Halloween safety. They reminded us 

about crossing the road safely and about the 

dangers of fireworks and bonfires.  

 

 

 

School Drop-Off 

Many thanks for all your co-operation with the new 

school drop-off procedures – our yard is now much 

safer and it is easier for teachers to see all pupils. 

Please see attached letter from Cabra Community 

Gardaí re: parking at drop-off and collection times. 

There will be Garda presence at these times. 
 

 


